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BP 2740 Board Member Education 
 
References: 

There is no Oregon statutory requirement. 
 
The Board of Education is committed to its ongoing development through education 
programs that include new member orientation and continuing professional 
development. 
 
To that end, the Board of Education will engage in study sessions, provide access to 
reading materials, and support conference attendance and other activities that foster 
Board of Education member education. 
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